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----Original Messag
From: Candice Milroy
Sent: Tuesday, June ,201810:56 AM
To: Agenda ltems
Subject: Fwd: boathouse - letter

Hi. This is my written submission requesting an appeal of the decision regarding our

boathouse at the end of Walnut Street, Fenelon Falls.

Below is the letter I wrote to Christine Oliver explaining our reasons for appealing the

decision.

Please let me know what else I need to do.

Thank you, Candice Milroy and Daniel Mellen

--- Original Message -----

Hi Christine, I am writing with regard to a letter we received today about a boathouse

we own. I have some questions and some more information regarding it'

Most importantlv, we have been saving up and are prepared to completely repair the

existing'boathouse. We were waiting to move fonryard. We have already met with the

building inspector regarding the boathouse renovation'

Secondly, we bought this boathouse from the land owners adjacent to it. lt once

belonged with our current home. Our home is 100 years old and the boathouse in

question was part of this estate. The owners moved the house up the road a ways. The

boathouse has been passed between land owners in our little area for many years'

Most recently it came to be ours.

Seeing as the reason stated in the letter for not honouring our request is the disrepair of

the bo-athouse we feelthat it should be reconsidered. My husband is a builder and we

have the resources and expertise to put the boathouse to rights within the 30 days

given.

Lasly, we have the blessing of the landowners on either side of the boathouse, they

would love to see our young family enjoying the water and improving the general look of

the area.

please let me know what my next step is regarding this boathouse. lt is very important

to our family.

Thank you, Candice MilroY
(recenf recipient of the Environmental Hero Award in the City of Kawartha

Lakes)


